
Subject: Sharing Research Insights for Policy 

Consideration 

Dear [Policy Maker's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share some recent research findings that I 

believe could be of significant value to your work in [specific area of policy]. Our team at [Your 

Institution/Organization] has conducted a comprehensive study on [brief description of the 

research topic], and we have identified critical insights that may inform and enhance your policy 

decisions. 

Key Findings: 

• Finding 1: [Brief description] 

• Finding 2: [Brief description] 

• Finding 3: [Brief description] 

We believe that these insights could provide valuable guidance in addressing [specific issues or 

challenges they face]. I would be delighted to discuss these findings further and explore potential 

collaborations that could enhance the impact of your policies. 

Thank you for your commitment to [relevant issue area]. I look forward to the opportunity to 

contribute to your important work and welcome your feedback on our findings. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution/Organization] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


